
 
 

 

Wednesday 6th March 2024 
 

Year 5 visit to Heron Hall 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
The children in Year 5 will be walking to Heron Hall on Wednesday 
20th March to watch the dress rehearsal of Matilda Jr production. 
 
We will be leaving at 1:00pm to walk to Heron Hall and will return to 
school at approximately 3:30pm, therefore the children will have 
lunch at school as normal. 
 
We are looking for parent volunteers to come with us. If you would 
like to volunteer, please speak to your child’s class teacher as soon as 
possible.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 5 Team  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


